PHP: Notice of postponement of annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018
On 11 Apr 2018, Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company announced Notice of postponement of annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 as follows:
On 30 Mar 2018, Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company announced the notice of time to hold annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 of Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company to shareholders. Accordingly, annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 of the Company will be held on Wednesday, 18 Apr 2018 (8:00 AM)
However, on 11 Apr 2018, Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company issued Board resolution No. 21/ NQ- CHP dated 11 Apr 2018 on adjustment of time to hold annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 as follows:

1. Cancel the old time to hold annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 of Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company (18 Apr 2018 – Wednesday)
2. New time to hold annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 of Hai Phong Port: In May 2018. Specific time will be announced to shareholders and competent State agencies
Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company implemented procedures to cancel the list of shareholders who are entitled to attend annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 of the Company closed on 26 Mar 2018. The Company will re-close the list of shareholders who are entitled to attend the Meeting at the appropriate time
